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01 April 2021 
 
 
Attention: David Jones 
General Manager, Adjudication 
 
Australian Competition and Consumer Commission 
GPO Box 3131 
CANBERRA ACT 2601  
 
By Email: exemptions@accc.gov.au 
 
 
Dear David, 

APPLICATION FOR AUTHORISATION FOR PROPOSED CONDUCT: TOOWOOMBA REGIONAL COUNCIL AND 
WESTERN DOWNS REGIONAL COUNCIL 

Toowoomba Regional Council (TRC) and Western Downs Regional Council (WDRC) have identified an 
opportunity for a joint procurement for waste and recyclable collections services and bulk haulage and 
processing services for their respective local government areas.  

TRC is submitting the application on behalf of itself and WDRC.  

Please find enclosed: 

1. Application for Authorisation (confidential); 

2. Application for Authorisation (public); 

3. Signed declaration from TRC (included in the Application for Authorisation); and 

4. Confirmation of the EFT transfer of $2,500 made on 2 April 2021 for the payment of the application 
fee, based on the partial fee waiver. 

Interim authorisation 

TRC seeks interim authorisation to allow it to commence the preparation of the Request for Tender 
documentation and to release the open tender in July 2021. A delay in the release of the tender will result 
in the target completion dates being pushed out.    
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TRC and WDRC current contracts have the following expiry dates: 

 Waste and Recyclables 
Collection Service 

Bulk Haulage and Processing 
Services 

Toowoomba Regional 
Council 

30 June 2023 30 June 2023 

Western Downs Regional 
Council 

30 September 2022 30 September 2022 

The Councils will not select a tenderer, or enter into any negotiations or contracts, until TRC has been 
provided with the final determination in relation to the Application for Authorisation from the Australian 
Consumer and Competition Commission (ACCC). TRC’s request for interim authorisation is to allow TRC to 
release the tender to the public, as per the planned timeline contained within the Application.  

Confidentiality  

We have enclosed a confidential version of the Application for Authorisation. We request that this version 
is not released to the public and only the public version of the Application for Authorisation is published on 
the public register. We have redacted from the public version: 

1. Annexure C – Waste and Recyclables Collection Services and Bulk Haulage and Processing Services 
Contract Pre-tender Memorandum of Understanding 

If you have any questions in relation to the Application for Authorisation, please contact Matt Bell on 07 
4616 9860.  

Yours faithfully 
MURDOCH LAWYERS 

 

Matt Bell 
Director 
Accredited Specialist – Business Law  

 

 

 


















































































































